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Tooloom Road (West) 

In accordance with Section 115 of the Roads Act 1993, notice is hereby given by Tenterfield 
Shire Council as the Roads Authority that changed traffic conditions will apply to Tooloom 
Road (West), between Mt Lindesay Road and Paddys Flat Road North. 

Works have commenced on this project with earthworks and drainage being 
undertaken.  Works will be undertaken between the hours of 6.30am and 6pm and may 
involve weekends. 

The works will involve Council and its contractors utilising plant and machinery for the 
duration of the works including road widening and rehabilitation. 

Road users may experience delays of up to 15 minutes and are requested to pay particular 
attention to the advance warning signposting and directions of on-site traffic controllers. 

All enquiries concerning the road works can be directed to Council on (02) 6736 6001. 
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